
[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED] 

 

 

 

Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000815 
Date 24 January 2017 
 

Domiciliary Care 

 
Request: 
 
a)  The number of people awaiting the start of an initial package of domiciliary care 

on Monday 16th January 2017; 
 23 
 
(b)  The total number of hours of domiciliary care that have been approved but were 

unmet on Monday 16th January 2017; 
 None 
 
(c)  The single longest number of days an individual had been awaiting the start of 

an initial package of domiciliary care on Monday 16th January 2017;  
 7 days 
 
(d) Have you had any domiciliary care contracts handed back over the last 12 

months, to Monday Jan 16th 2017?  
Yes, the Council had two providers hand back domiciliary care contracts in the 
last 12 months, one is currently underway. The packages of care are currently 
being transferred to alternative contracted providers. 

 
 
 


